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RE: PARK FIRE BANS NOW IN PLACE 

 
A park fire ban is in place for all parks in the Eurobodalla area and 
remains in effect unless otherwise extended or removed. During 
park fire ban periods, all campfire and solid fuel (wood, heat 
beads, charcoal, briquettes, hexamine) barbecues and stoves are 
prohibited. Gas and electric barbecues and cookers are permitted 
as long as: 

• They are under direct control of an adult 
• The ground within 2m of the barbecue is cleared of all 

flammable materials 
• There is an adequate supply of water (minimum of a bucket). 

 
If a Total Fire Ban is in place, please contact the local park office 
before using a gas and or electric barbecue or cooker. 
Penalties apply for non-compliance. For more information about 
fire bans in parks and reserves including your responsibilities, visit 
the NSW National Parks fire safety page. 
 
This information will also be posted on the website at 
www.nationalparks.nsw.gov.au 
 
For further information regarding this bulletin or information on 
other areas in South Coast Branch, please contact the NPWS 
Narooma office on 02 4476 0800. 
 


